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Stockman Project Proposal Passes Environmental Assessment 

 

Independence Group NL (ASX: IGO) (“the Company) is pleased to advise that it has received notification from 
the Victorian Minister for Planning that the proposed Stockman Copper-Zinc Project in East Gippsland can 
proceed. This positive assessment marks an important milestone for the Project. 

The Company is currently reviewing the Minister’s recommendations, which will be incorporated into the 
Enhanced Feasibility Study.  The Company expects to provide guidance on the outcomes from this study during 
November 2014. 
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